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The Public Servants Association (PSA) has welcomed the much-anticipated appointment of the new 
Gauteng Provincial Cabinet under the leadership of Premier David Makhura. 
 
The Union, whilst congratulating the MECs, called on the newly-appointed MECs for Health, Dr Bandile 
Masuku, and Economic Development, Agriculture and Environment, Dr Kgosientsho Ramokgopa, to take 
urgent control and bring stability to the respective functions of their portfolios.  
  
The PSA indicated that urgent attention needs to be given to dealing with corruption in the Department of 
Health and the irregular appointment of the CEO at the Gauteng Enterprise Propeller.  
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